14th may, 1921,

Dear Sir,
In reply to your letter of the 24th March

1921 relating to the name of the ves=el in the Register
Book (N0.63115) the owners state that "XOHNAN MARU" is
correct and that the next copies of the Japanese Official
List will be ealtered accordingly.

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours fait ¥y

(ihetto

The Secretary,
LONDON. ; "‘M






